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Ms. Charlene Smyth 







National Federation of the Blind 








Of West Virginia








220 Buena Vista Avenue 







Clarksburg, WV  26301 
To Whom It May Concern:


The National Federation of the Blind of West Virginia (NFBWV), a 501(c)(3) organization; FEIN #556019542, will be holding its annual convention the weekend of August 3, 4, and 5, 2012.  


You can help to make this year’s convention a success by donating an item(s) for door prizes that will be awarded throughout the convention weekend.  

National Federation of the Blind of West Virginia affiliate activities includes providing blind students with college scholarships, sponsoring a statewide program to promote the use of Braille in our public schools, a Braille Peer Tutoring Program, and working with our West Virginia seniors who have lost vision.  


If you wish to contribute an item to be used as a door prize at the annual convention of the National Federation of the Blind of West Virginia), please feel free to submit it to the Federationist who is presenting this letter to you on the behalf of the National Federation of the Blind of West Virginia.  


Thank you for your time and support.  


If you or anyone you know wishes to know more about the National Federation of the Blind of West Virginia, you can visit our website at www.nfbwv.org or you can write to me at the address shown above, contact me by calling (304) 672-3445, or E-mail me via cs.nfbwv@frontier.com.  







Respectfully yours,








Charlene Smyth 







NFBWV President 
(Voice of the Nation’s Blind in West Virginia
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